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Circular No. SIS/00 6 12020-2021 1lth June 2020:

Onlv for Newly Admitted students transferred from other schools within Shariah Emirate

Dear Parent
Sir/lVIadam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School.

You are hereby informed to submit the Transfer Certificate of your ward on or before Wednesday,

17 10612020 in person to the school office or contact the previous school and ask them to forward the Transfer

Certificate of your ward to the Arabic Secretary of Sharjah Indian School. Our school timings are from
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Kindly submit the Transfer Certificate to help us to enroll the name of your ward in Sharjah Private

Education Authority (SPEA) on time. Delay in submission can end up in cancellation of your ward's

admission.

Please ignore this circular if you have already submitted the Transfer Certificate of your ward.

Seeking your cooperation.

With warm regards

€
PRAN{ODN/TAHAJAN
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